TODDINGTON ST. GEORGE CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL

Head Teacher: Mrs J Spencer MA Cantab Telephone: 01525 872360 01525 872284



Manor Road Toddington Bedfordshire LU5 6AJ

e-mail: office@toddstg.co.uk www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk

Lighting a spark in every child"

18th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Reception children who wish to join school next September

Do you have friends who are looking for a school a place for their child in September 2021? We have a video and brochure to help them decide if TSG is the place for their child, and we can also explain about applications for a place. Please tell friends who may want their child to join our school to look on **our website on December 1**st **2020** for the video, brochure and application details. **Current Nursery Parents** can also enjoy watching the video as they also apply for Reception class places by **15**th **January 2021** so do look to see what your child can enjoy in the Reception classes when they transition up next summer.

Hats, scarves and gloves! Please remember it is getting colder at the end of week - hats and gloves (<u>named please!</u>) will be needed!

Don't forget the chance to win £5000

You could be a winner of £5000 if you decide to buy tickets for The Big PTA raffle. See the attached poster and good luck to all!

Face coverings at TCC gate

Please can we remind all those who pick up and drop off at the TCC gate that they do need to be wearing face masks as they do so both at the beginning and end of the day

Good news on the horizon.... alongside the very important news that a vaccine may be on the horizon early next year there is also good news for the year after. Everyone will get an extra Bank Holiday to celebrate the Queens Jubilee. The late May Bank Holiday will now be Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd June 2022.

Consent forms for the Christmas Productions

We sent out consent letters to Parents/Carers of Children where consent was declined for them to appear on our website or in school productions. The deadline for the return of these are Friday, and we have very few back so far. Please could you return these forms as soon as possible whether you would like to consent or not to your child appearing in the filmed Christmas Production, as this will have a bearing on the staging. If you are unsure, please speak to Mrs Barnish.

Yours sincerely

Jane Spencer Headteacher